Supervisor Carolyn Price

Town of Windsor

124 Main Street

Windsor, New York 13865 Telephone number 607-655-2026
Facsimile 607-655-2027

April 25, 2016

Gay E. Canough, President
ETM Solar Works

300 North Street

Endicott, NY 13760

Dear Gay:

We have reviewed your letter of March 22, 2016 and proposal for a solar electric system. There
are questions to which we would appreciate response:

1. The conceptual PV layout shows panels sitting near a propane tank and underground
pipeline. Is this safe?

2. You stated that NYSEG is asking for another rate increase. Is this for supply or delivery
service?

3. What is the projected credit for kWhs goings into the grid? Would there be no bills or
reduced bills from the utility for supply? Would the credit offset the cost of bond
payments?

4. You stated the kWh rate of the proposed solar electric system is a fixed rate for the next
35 years. What does this specifically mean?

Thank you in advance for answering our questions.

Sincerely,

Carolyn W. Price




